
From: redistricting
To: Diana A
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: 1/27/22 Agenda Item 3
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:59:29 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Diana A <dra805@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 9:16 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Cc: Diana A <dra805@gmail.com>
Subject: 1/27/22 Agenda Item 3
 
Dear Redistricting Committee,
Thank you for your dedication to ensuring our City redistricting represents
our community. 
 
I am a resident and homeowner in Carlsbad D3. 
 
Our city council moved to districts effective 2018. I believe the current
districts align well to reflect our Carlsbad communities. Of course, some
minor changes could be made to the lines to adhere to the census 2020
outcomes. 
 
Please adopt map NDC101 because it ensures the BEST
representation of our community. 
 
 
These maps would work as well:
D69103
D97192

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:dra805@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


D102964
D79064
D94249
 
This map should NOT be accepted:
D98766
 
Thank you for your consideration.
Diana Aguirre
Carlsbad D3 Resident
 

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.



From: redistricting
To: Jason Fackler
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: 1/27/22 Agenda Item 3
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:58:45 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Jason Fackler <jason@sockguy.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:04 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: 1/27/22 Agenda Item 3
 
Dear Redistricting Committee,
Thank you for your dedication to ensuring our City redistricting represents
our community. 
 
I am a resident and homeowner in Carlsbad D3. 
 
Our city council moved to districts effective 2018. I believe the current
districts align well to reflect our Carlsbad communities. Of course, some
minor changes could be made to the lines to adhere to the census 2020
outcomes. 
 
Please adopt map NDC101 because it ensures the BEST
representation of our community. 
 
 
These maps would work as well:
D69103
D97192
D102964

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:jason@sockguy.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


D79064
D94249
 
This map should NOT be accepted:
D98766
 
Thank you for your consideration.

Jason Fackler

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.



From: redistricting
To: Melissa Sterrett Baron
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting Map Adoption
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:58:29 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Melissa Sterrett Baron <melissa_sterrett@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:23 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: Redistricting Map Adoption
 
Dear Redistricting Committee,
 
Thank you for your dedication to ensuring our City redistricting represents our community. 
 
I am a resident and homeowner in Carlsbad at 7617 Aldea Place, 92009. 
 
Our city council moved to districts effective 2018. I believe the current districts align well to reflect our
Carlsbad communities. Of course, some minor changes could be made to the lines to adhere to the
census 2020 outcomes. 
 
Please adopt map NDC101 because it ensures the BEST representation of our community. 
 
 
These maps would work as well:
D69103
D97192
D102964
D79064
D94249
 
This map should NOT be accepted:
D98766
 

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:melissa_sterrett@hotmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


Thank you,
Melissa Sterrett Baron
7604736317
7617 Aldea Place
Carlsbad CA 92009
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986__;!!E_4xU6-vwMWK-Q!7I10jWfCO0yTdxKCFQ3pVR-XPvf6K2is9Yjf-0qVGZd5kNYB7dAmsNz4gleVDuDCcXy4ntfj$


From: redistricting
To: Heather Bensen
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: 1/27/22 Agenda Item 3
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:57:33 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Heather Bensen <heatherbensen@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:51 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: 1/27/22 Agenda Item 3
 
Hello,

My name is Heather Bensen, I am a 20+ year resident of Carlsbad of District 1. I am
expressing my support for map NDC 101 as an option that will ensure equal representation
for our community.

Thank you!
Heather Bensen
1635 Basswood Ave.
92008

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
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mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


From: redistricting
To: Nikki Faddick
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: 1/27/22 Agenda item #3
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:57:13 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Nikki Faddick <nfaddick@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 7:51 PM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: 1/27/22 Agenda item #3
 
Dear Redistricting Committee:

My name is Nikki Faddick and I am a resident of
Carlsbad. I believe Carlsbad should leave our district
maps as similar to the current maps as possible, because
the current boundaries are the most representative
option for our community. The map NDC 101 is the best
option as it will ensure communities of interest have
equal representation. 

Thank you! 

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:nfaddick@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


Nikki Faddick

 
Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.



From: Gayle Cadwallader
To: Shannon Kelly
Cc: Faviola Medina; Sheila Cobian
Subject: NDC 101b tweaks
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 12:53:59 PM

Ms. Kelly,

Thank you for preparing NDC 101b, which unites people at the west end of Vancouver Street,
east of the power lines, with their neighbors In Population Unit 6.

At the upcoming meeting this week, I will be making a couple of suggestions to tweak NDC
101b some more. My objective is to better assign a couple more little enclaves while leaving a
bit more room for planned growth. I expect the districts will remain compliant, but perhaps
you could prepare another iteration and let us know how these tweaks affect the balance. 
1. Please move all of Population Unit 35 (~525 ppl) into District 1 from D2. This will put
everyone North of the inflow to Agua Hedionda into D1.  
2. Please move census blocks 132138 & 132141 (~276 ppl) to D4 fr D3. This will keep people
who live south and east of the corner of Alga and El Camino Real with their neighbors west of
the Omni La Costa north course.

Being able to show the actual map iteration would be ideal, but at least having visibility into
the effect on the balance will be helpful in assuring us that these are viable moves. 

Thank you,
Commissioner Gayle Cadwallader

CAUTION: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.
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